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PUCO 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus Ohio, 43215 

Re: Case Number 09-1066-EL-BGN 

Hoaglin, Union and Tully Townships in Van Wert County Ohio are 
respectfully asking OPSB to allow each Township to become an Intervenor 
in this case. We realize our request may be unusual but we believe 
Iberdrola is not negotating in good faith concerning the restoration of our 
roads. 

Joint Stipulation and Recommendation of July 14, 2010 has removed the 
road agreement and put in it's place, COMPUANCY STRATEGY, This was 
done at Mr. Litchfields request. 

We as Trustees would request that the OPSB use the original 
recommendation from the OPSB Staff that Iberdrola must have a ROAD 
AGREEMENT and strike Compliancy Strategy. 

Our rational is based upon the negotations we have had so far. We have 
told Iberdrola that we want our roads put back to original condition. 

Mr. Litchfield has met with our County Commissioners many times and as 
reported in the Van Wert Times the road agreement is near completion. 
This is totally untrue. We will be meeting with the Attorney we have hired to 
write the agreement on August 12. This is our first meeting to begin writing 
our proposal. 

We respectfully request certificate be denied until we are assured our 
Townships roads, tile, etc are replaced to original condition. Our request is 
also based on the safety of all who travel our roads. 



Thank You for your kind consideration. 

Regards, 

Hoaglin Township Trustees 
Al Osting 
Wayne Kemler 
Milo Schaffner 

Union Township Trustees 
William E. Dowler 
Michael K. McOmber 
Kent L. Rolsten 

Tully Township 
Alan R. Beard 
Philip Kreischer 
Richard L. Mollenkopf Sr. 

Send Reply To: 

Milo Schaffner 
16525 Wetzel Rd. 
VanWert,Ohio 45891 
Ph.419-587-3562 
e-mail: jschaffner@tds.net 
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